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15th May 2017 
 
Dear Parents / Annwyl Rhieni 
 
Fun Day – this Saturday 20th May, 1pm – 4pm 
The children would like to run a toy and book stall at our Fun Day, if you have any items that you 
no longer want if you are able to donate them to our stall it would be very much appreciate, thank 
you. 
 
The Internet Safety Talk for parents, with PC Mark Jones is this Tuesday 16th May at 3.30pm. 
 
Reminders  

� Cookery Club this Tuesday, please book in via Schoolcomms or let a member of staff 
know. 

� Juniors Only - Drama Club starts this Wednesday, 3.30pm – 5pm, cost is £3.50 per child 
– this is separate to after school club and is paid directly to Mrs Jane Meakin who is 
running the club. 

 
Tempest Photographs – change of date 
The photographer from Tempest is now coming into school on Thursday 25th May to take group 
photos of the children.  Children do need to wear school uniform for these photos. 

 
We break up for half term on Friday 26th May and return to school on Monday 5th June. 

 
Yours sincerely / Yr eiddoch yn gywir 
 
 
 
Janet Meaden, Headteacher 
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